
 

July 20, 2020 

  

To the Princeton Day School Community, 

  

I am pleased to share with you additional information about the reopening of school in our promised 

July 20 document, Princeton Day School's ​Reopening Plan Update​. 
  

Additional perspective about our planning process and reopening considerations is included in this 

5-minute video message​ ​here​. 
 

If you have questions or suggestions regarding the School's reopening plans and considerations, I 

encourage you to email us at ​PDSReopens@pds.org​. 
  

Please also continue to check our ​PDSReopens website landing page​, which ​includes all of the 

information, resources and updates related to the reopening of School for the 2020-21 school 

year​. 
  

Finally, as mentioned in today's video, I look forward to continuing to provide additional updates to 

the PDS community each Monday as we approach the opening of school. 

  

Sincerely, 

 

Paul J. Stellato 

Head of School 

 

 

https://resources.finalsite.net/images/v1595267963/princetonday/hbx3nrq9lravhyb1ncvz/Reopening2020forfamilies_Update720201.pdf
https://resources.finalsite.net/videos/t_video_mp4_720/v1595251662/princetonday/e1d1bcmwsutrc7ag2war/UpdatefromHoSPDSReopensJuly202020_1.mp4
https://www.pds.org/pds-reopens

